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Question No: 2 

Topic:  Funding of ADEs – long term or the vision process 
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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
What are the timeframes at the moment for trying to come up with a longer term solution and 
is there any consideration being given to dealing with some of the more immediate short-term 
issues of funding and funding shortfalls? 
 
 
Answer: 
 
Funding of ADEs is subject to the annual Budget process.   
 
A Case Based Funding Review, which will determine the true costs of support provision and 
establish potential for improvements to the funding model, will begin in early April 2011.  
It is envisaged the review will be completed in September 2011. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


